
 
 

SEEALS HEALTHY HUNGER HOT LUNCH PROGRAM 

JANUARY TO MARCH 2019 

BEGIN PLACING YOUR HOT LUNCH ORDERS ON DECEMBER 21! 
 

SEEALS (Society Enriching Education at Albert Lacombe School) is looking forward to providing hot lunch in 

2019! 

 

DEADLINES: 

Hot lunch orders can be placed weekly, monthly or quarterly, it's your choice.   

Cut off to place or cancel an order is 5 calendar days prior to the hot lunch date.                                     

Wednesday, January 2 is the last day to order hot lunch for Monday, January 7.  

 

Late orders will not be accepted.  

 

PAYMENT: 

Payment must be made online by Visa, Mastercard or Interac Debit.  Cash, cheque and PayPal payments will 

not be accepted.  

 

PLEASE NOTE:  Should you experience any issues with registering or payment on Healthy Hunger, please 

contact Tech Support - Healthy Hunger at 1-800-818-6260. 

 

Please consider volunteering for our Hot Lunch Program.  Hot lunch is SEEALS' largest fundraiser and your gift 

of time is greatly appreciated.  Volunteering is a great way to get involved and meet other parents!  Contact 

our Hot Lunch Volunteer Coordinator, Amy Witoshynski, at amywito@gmail.com. 

 

Please feel free to forward any questions to our Hot Lunch Coordinator:  

Winnie Vanderheide at wvanderheide@shaw.ca 

 

Thank you for your support!  
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